
March 2008: Several auxiliaries and members of the Civic Improvement  
Committee enjoyed a tour of the almost finished facility by Caralyn Stevens and  

Kath Burgweger, past president and current president of the GADC.  Pictured  
are: Kath Burgweger, Trish Stefani, Peggy Mc Dermot, Andi Putnam, Betsy  

Loranger, Mary Laughlin, Nonie Makin, Betsy Mulcare, Marian Rose, Caralyn  
Stevens, Barb Kaytes, Betty Foulk...and Gaby Hall was the photographer!

This photo is from the presentation of the check to the GADC. From left,  Caralyn Stevens,former GADC  
President, Penny Whitmore, Pat Geismar,  of the GADC Campaign Cabinet, Carol Burns, GADC Ex.  

Director, FiFi Sheridan, and Betsy Mulcare. The funds will provide for landscaping the ground of the newly  
renovated Pump House on the Mianus River. The projected is scheduled to be completed in the Fall of 2007.  
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